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% UNITED STATES,

p Jg NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION,

WASHINGTON, D.C. 2055W1

% '8
%, / January 7, 1999

*****
CHAIRMAN

Mr. Joe F. Colvin
President and Chief Executive Officer
Nuclear Energy institute
1776 Eye Street, N.W.
Suite 400
Washington, D.C. 20006-3700

Dear Mr. Colvin:

The Commission is pleased to receive the Nuclear Energy institute's November 25,

1998 letter setting forth the nuclear industry's legislative priorities for the 106'' Congress. The

Commission anticipates submitting its legislative preposals to the Congress early in the

legislative session and will consider the industry's objectives as the Commission develops its

own initiatives.

Sincerely,

&
Shirley Ann Jackson
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